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GRAND KNIGHT’S REPORT 

 

It is a distinct honor to serve 

you as Grand Knight.  We are 

blessed with many talented offi-

cers and many energetic volun-

teers as directors, committee chairmen, 

special event chairmen, recruiters, kitchen 

workers, and all those who play an impor-

tant part in the early success of Council 

10208. My heart goes out to all of you and 

my sincere “Thanks.”    God Bless. 
 

2001-2002 OFFICERS 

 

Grand Knight  Emile Plaisance 

Deputy grand Knight Ralph Detloff 

Chancellor  Bill Patterson 

Financial Secretary Tom Quevillon 

Treasurer  Frank Bernard 

Recorder  Ike Eisenhauer 

Warden   Ken Lumb 

Advocate  Lou Hafenbreidel 

Lecturer  Ed Pilarski 

Trustee 3  Tom Ament 

Trustee 2  Don Christensen 

Trustee 1  Ken O’Daniel 

Inside Guard  Bill Wavering 

Outside Guard  John Dejanovich 

Chaplain  Father Raymond Rossi 
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Drs. Mike and Susan 

Semmler announce the 

birth of Jacob Robert on 

July 20th, 2001.  He was 7 

pounds 2 ounces and 20” 

long.  Wow! 

 

Good of the Order 

 

Please keep in your prayers our Brother 

Knights and their families: 

 

Larry Benedetto David Blaul 

Ernie Casanova Lowell Christy 

Frank Dobes  Rick Heimenz 

Beryl Meehan George Newlon 

James A. Schmidt June Schmidt 

Norm Zakrzewski Matt Zupan 

 

Rosary Before Meetings 

 

Father Rossi was very pleased with 

the number of Knights participating 

in our Rosary before meetings.  

Please make a special effort to par-

ticipate in this important and worthwhile 

part of our meetings.  Our District Deputy, 

John Ledbetter, was very impressed and 

will suggest that all his councils do the 

same. 

 

Bring a Brother Knight 

 

Please ask a Brother Knight to come with 

you to our meetings, especially if he has 

not been a regular attendee.  Let him see all 

the good work our council has been doing.  

Thank You. 

 

 

Program for People with Disabilities 

Formally 

“Tootsie Roll Drive” 

 

This is one of our largest and most impor-

tant projects each year.  We will need 

more volunteers on this drive than any 

other project.  Please be sure to sign up at 

our September meeting.  There will be a 

sign up list at the rear of the meeting hall 

or call Herb Kolb at 922-1726 as soon as 

you can.  Thank you for your Volunteer-

ism! 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday and Many 

More 

 

  

   July   August 
 

2 Tom Quevillon 6 Tom Gallagher, Jr. 

5 Dick Green 8 Norbert Benzshawel 

6 Stan Garwacki 12 Herbert Kolb 

8 Bill Bond 13 Bob Bieser 

9 John Merten 14 Hanlon Ingram 

10 Don Christensen 15 Dan Stehling 

18 Tom Ament 16 Robert Royal 

24 John Hove 17 Stanley Olejnik 

25 Bill Maher 18 Charles Squire 

26 Lou Hafenbreidel 20 Thomas Beckman 

28 Tom Costigan 24 F.B. Jones 

30 Larry Cruz 27 Ernie Casanova 

31 Phil Carl 27 Ike Eisenhauer 

 28 Tom Yerina 

 31 Michael Downes 

Knight of the Month—July 

 

Bob Bieser was instrumental in updating 

and organizing our calling list.  He coor-

dinated our French Toast breakfast at the 

8 and 10 AM masses and was also head 

usher for our corporate communion at the 

10 AM mass all on July 29th.  We sat as 

a group and filled all six reserved pews in 

front of the pulpit.  Congratulations Bob. 

 

Family of the Month—July 

 

Ralph and Pat Detloff were  perfect ex-

amples of ideal Knights of Columbus.  

During the trying times of Walt Barry, 

they drove Elizabeth to Little Rock sev-

eral times to be with him when his final 

days were near.   They volunteered many 

times not only to drive Elizabeth, but fre-

quently stayed all day and into the night.  

After Walt’s death, Ralph and Pat spent 

many days giving Elizabeth comfort and 

assistance.  Congratulations Ralph and 

Pat. 

 

1st Degree Exemplification 

 

Due to the ongoing construction in our 

church, halls, and storage areas, our 

meeting hall was not suitable for an ex-

emplification in July or August.  We have 

several candidates who desire to enter 

into the journey towards knighthood.  

Therefore, we have scheduled an exem-

plification on September 4, 2001.  Please 

make a special effort to be present.  We 

will have Rosary from 5:00-5:15, dinner 

from 5:45-6:30, guest speaker from 6:30-

7:00, and exemplification followed by a 

short meeting from 7:00-8:00. 


